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To whom it may concern,
INVESTMENT in education can and will make a difference for kids in Oregon. Investment in
education is an investment and commitment to our future. I see no potential for a positive outcome
as a result of reductions in resources for our students. We are already seeing signs of our kids,
teachers, and schools not getting the tools they need. A lack of investment in our schools is a lack of
investment in our future. Please reconsider your current course of actions.
A concerned parent and father of two elementary students in the Portland Oregon Public School
District.
Best,
Mark Subotnick
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